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Nancy Koon (adpce.ad)

From: Chris Centofante <pmccarkansas@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, December 13, 2022 11:02 AM
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: Fwd: The Paradise valley Sub-division

 

---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: <bobmc@arbbs.net> 
Date: Thu, Dec 8, 2022 at 9:04 AM 
Subject: The Paradise valley Sub-division 
To: <PMCCArkansas@gmail.com> 
 
 
The new offer from Paradise Valley does not improve the environmental  
damage that they will do to the area. Therefor I am opposed to the  
Paradies Valley proposal. Please do not let this sub-division happen, 
that will not only cause environmental damage but will cause substantial  
economic damage to the area. 
 
                                Thank You 
 
 
                                  Bob And Pegge Mccracken 
                                  72 Harmon Lane 
                                  Bigelow, Arkansas 
                                              72016 


